
From: Lone Eagle Lodge
To: Kim White
Subject: Hi Kim, Wanted to follow up to see if this picture is ok or what the food truck will look like. Please advise.
Date: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 9:51:02 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Warm Regards,

Lone Eagle Lodge 
970-880-3549

mailto:loneeaglelodgegl@gmail.com
mailto:kwhite@toglco.com

